
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                       
 
 
 
 

 

 13th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
New school governor  
There is a vacancy for a new school governor. If anyone is interested in the role or would like 
some more information, please contact Sarah Rogers at the following email address. 
sarrog@btinternet.com The need for new governors has increased since the retirement from 
office of Neil Cruickshank this month. Neil has served the school for several years as both a 
governor and as chair of governors; I’d like to take this opportunity to thank him for his 
wonderful commitment and his positive influence that has benefitted the children. 
 
Parking Reminder 
Parents are politely reminded of the importance of obeying the parking signs at the front of the 
school. Parking spaces either side of the entrance gate must be kept clear at all times for the 
exclusive use of school buses. One parent parking space is available at the Maulds Meaburn 
end of the bay so long as sufficient space is maintained to allow both buses to park. Thank you.  
 
 
Sports 
Netball club will take place on Thursdays at 3.30pm. The first session will start on Thursday 
19th May. Thanks are extended to Angie Potts for giving her time to run the sessions. 
Mini Tennis – If any parents are free to pick up children from Penrith tennis club on Thursday 
19th May at 12.00pm, please let the school office know. All our pupils from Y3 and Y4 will 
represent the school at this tournament. 
Football – A reminder that the Long Marton Shield takes place on 23rd May at 6pm. Mr Mellors 
will select a football team and inform participants who will be expected as usual to make their 
own way there. A netball team will not participate this year.  
 
 
 

                                  
                           
                   
 
 

Crosby Ravensworth C of E (Aided) School 
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Cumbria 
CA10 3JJ 
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Website: www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Mr D Priestley 
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Summer School Fair – Message from the Friends Committee 

The Fair will be opened by Rev Stewart Fyfe, Megan & Samuel.  Carolyn & Linda will be leading 
the Children in a short musical performance. The kitchen will be open throughout the day 
serving, tea/coffee & squash, sandwiches, hot dogs, scones & a selection of cakes. There will 
be all the familiar stalls including, raffle, cakes, sweets, ice creams, bric a brac, plants, face 
painting, bouncy castle, motor balls, duck race. New for this year will be plant pot decorating - 
which can then be planted with a flower of your choice. Back by popular demand Sponge the 
Teacher (we have been assured that Mr Priestley will be taking part this year!!!!) Donations of 
raffle prizes, plants & bric a brac can be left at School from Thursday 19th May, baking for the 
cake stall & refreshments can be left at School on Friday afternoon or brought on the day before 
11am. Meanwhile please continue to sell ducks for the duck race & raffle tickets & send the 
stubs/ money into School along with any un-sold books, so that we can maximise sales. Lastly, 
if you could help to man a stall on the day, even for just 30 minutes this will ensure that all 
parents have the opportunity to spend part of the day with their families it will be very much 
appreciated.  And, we all know the saying “Many Hands Make Light Work” at the end of the day 
to pack up & clean the School. We hope to see you & your families at this very sociable event & 
we pray for sunshine….. Thank you all for your continued help & support in raising valuable 
funds for our children. 

 

Crosby Ravensworth School 100 Club - There were 41 Numbers in the May Draw.  

First Prize:       £10.25       Sara Robertson      Number   40.  

Second Prize:  £6.15         Jill Winder              Number   11.  

Third Prize:     £4.10         Sarah Harrison       Number   29.  

 

                                                                                                 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Priestley 

 
 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
 
Thursday, 19th May  Mini Tennis for Y3 & Y4. 9-12.30pm  
Saturday, 21st May School May Fair 
Monday, 23rd May Long Marton Shield – Football, 6-8pm 
Wednesday, 25th May Year 6 Transition Day, Patterdale Hall.  
Monday 6th June Asby Football – 4.00pm Asby  
Friday, 17th June Pudding Night, 7.00 pm, CRVH 
Monday 27th June  Netball – 4.00pm Crosby Ravensworth 
Monday 4th July  Netball - 3.30pm Warcop School  
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


